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Tetra Laval gives humanitarian help to Ukraine 
 
Tetra Laval, the group which comprises Tetra Pak, Sidel and DeLaval is donating 
EUR 2 million to humanitarian support to Ukrainians in Ukraine and those that 
have been forced to flee to neighbouring countries. 
 

- We are deeply distressed by the war in Ukraine and join all parties calling 

for peace. To reflect our sense of values, we will do what we can to support 

local humanitarian efforts, says Lars Renström, Chairman of the Tetra Laval 

Group. 

EUR 1 million is donated to UNICEF’s Drive for Ukrainian Children to support of 
the more than half a million children already affected by the war. A further EUR 1 
million will be allocated to secure safe food distribution for refugee camps mainly 
in collaboration with Tetra Pak’s local customers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


